
Dear Friends, 

 

I am writing to you today 

to give you my full support 

for the second edition of 

The Queer Culture 

Festival. You are right to 

defend values such as 

tolerance as well as 

cultural and sexual 

diversity. 

As I sang few years ago, 

'The Difference', is also a 

value that you should be 

proud of. You are aware 

that the difference, 

disturbs, scares, and 

sometimes leads people to 

commit acts of violence. I 

have faced the criticism, a 

lot of rumors floated 

around me. That could 

have made me doubt and 

abandon, but I never lost 

hope and confidence. Belief in itself is a strength and assume its difference is 

just as much. 

Be proud of who you are, never look-down to someone who wants you to 

doubt or afraid you, keep going to assert your difference. It is a right. 

Never give up! 

 

With all my love, 

Lara 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


